
 STATE OF ILLINOIS 

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.     SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 
December 12, 2017 
 
Brad A. Buxton 
Vice President, Strategy and Business Development 
Northwest Community Healthcare  
800 West Central Road  
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005 

 
Re: Exemption #E-059-16, Foot and Ankle Surgery Facility, Ltd. d/b/a Regenerative Surgery 

Center 
 
Dear Mr. Buxton: 
 
Our records show that the exemption for the change of ownership requested in the 
above-referenced exemption application was completed on July 15, 2017.  The new licensee is 
Northwest Community Foot and Ankle Center, LLC.  No further action by the exemption holder 
is required for this exemption in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 
 


